
               

 

 
                                                         

Guru Nanak Sikh Multi Academy Trust 
Aspire       ~       Acquire      ~      Achieve 

 

Founder: Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji 
 

Chief Executive Officer: Mr Jaskamal S. Sidhu 

        
 

 

Guru Nanak Sikh Multi Academy Trust    

Springfield Road  

Hayes  

Middlesex UB4 0LT     

Company Reg. No. 07416734      

VAT No. 114 184 149 

 

 

Telephone:                             020 8573 6085 

 Email:                              admin@gnsa.co.uk     

Website: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk     

 

20th March 2023 
           
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

RE: Khalsa Panth Vaisakhi MAT Celebrations 2023 
 
This year the prestigious 324th  Khalsa Panth Vaisakhi celebrations will be taking place at 
school. This will take place during the last week of the Spring term and will be celebrated 
on Thursday 30th March 2023.  During this week pupils will have the opportunity to take 
part in various activities in lessons, which will focus on the life and legacy of the 10th Sikh 
Guru, Guru Gobind Singh Ji and the Sikh identity of the Khalsa Panth. 
 
Pupils across the MAT will start the day with a special Gurdwara assembly dedicated to 
Vaisakhi and the legacy of Guru Gobind Singh Ji. The assembly will include special 
Shabads (religious hymns) and prayers led by our GNSA Jatha. Primary pupils will spend 
the afternoon using their creative skills to create a special ‘Vaisakhi Art Project.’  On the 
day we will also be joined by pupils from Khalsa Primary School in Slough for the Vaisakhi 
celebrations. 
  
Secondary pupils will have focused lessons during their Gurmat and RE lessons where 
they will be taught about the life of Guru Gobind Singh Ji throughout the week.  
 
On this day primary students are welcome to dress in orange or blue Indian attire to 
commemorate the Vaisakhi celebrations.  Secondary students are welcome to wear an 
orange or blue head covering with their school uniform. A reminder will be sent nearer the 
time.  
 
Thank you in advance for your ongoing support and we wish you and your family an 
auspicious and blessed Vaisakhi 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

J S Sidhu 
Executive Principal  
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